
 

 

 

Peer review of NOAA Atlas 14 Volume 10: 

Precipitation-Frequency Estimates for the Northeastern States 

 

Date: Tue, Sep 30, 2014 at 5:04 PM 
 

Dear Colleague,  

over the next month we encourage you to review the preliminary precipitation frequency results for the following 

northeastern states: Connecticut, Maine, Massachusetts, New Hampshire, New York, Rhode Island, and Vermont, 

which will be published as Volume 10 of NOAA Atlas 14: Precipitation Frequency Atlas of the United States. 

Expected publication date is September 2015.  

 As you know, the NOAA/NWS precipitation frequency estimates play a vital role in the design of our nation’s 

infrastructure. Your role as an independent reviewer is one of the keys to ensuring the quality of these estimates. 

Thank you in advance for your time, effort and feedback.  

 

Important details and directions regarding the review can be found in the document that is available for download 

from the peer review web page:  http://hdsc.nws.noaa.gov/hdsc/pfds/peer_review/.  

 

We'd like to receive your feedback by Friday, 16 November 2014, at the latest. Please e-mail your comments 

to HDSC.Questions@noaa.gov.  

 

Please feel free to share this email with colleagues who might be interested in reviewing this product. 

Sanja Perica, Ph.D. 

Director, Hydrometeorological Design Studies Center  

Office of Hydrologic Development  

NOAA's National Weather Service 
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